
NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Treasurer 
Minister for Industrial Relations 

The Hon Daryl Maguire MP 
Parliamentary Secretary for Veterans 
and The Centenary of ANZAC 
76 Morgan Street 
WAGGA WAGGA NSW 2650 

Dear Mr Ma , 

Reference: P15/4310 
Your reference: 

15 OCT 2015 

Thank you for your correspondence of 11 September 2015 regarding funding for the Riverina 
Conservatorium of Music. 

As this falls within the specific responsibilities of the NSW Department of Education, I have 
referred your letter to the Minister for Education, the Hon Adrian Piccoli MP for his 
consideration and appropriate action. 

Thank you for bringing this important priority for your electorate to my attention. 

Yours faithfully, 

Gladys Berejiklian MP 
Treasurer 
Minister for Industrial Relations 
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